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ARTICLES:

“President’s Message” by Bruce Williams, CGCS
“Director’s Column” by Ed Braunsky

“The Old Men — A Tribute to the Seniors” by Tony Rzadzki

“The John Deere Tourney” by Craig Hoefflin
“Leaves, Limbs, Needles and Boughs” by Fred Opperman

“Smoke Dreams & Remembering” by Edwin Wollenberg,
Retired Superintendent

“Getting a Sky-Shot From the Ground?” by Pat Kelly

“Spring Flowering Bulb Selection Made Easier”
gy James Fizzel

“Vigorous Plant Growth Depends on Well Developed Roots”
by Ornamental Growers Association

NEXT MEETING

October 3, 1990
Carillon Golf Club
Host Superintendent: Reynold Jacobson

25th Annual Wisconsin Turf Symposium
October 30-31, 1990
Pfister Hotel & Tower



